
This bill needs to have Farm Impact Test protection added. We live in a rural farm area. Our county allowed a kennel next door. The 
barking was continuous all day and most of the night long. No one deserves to have their peaceful way of life disrupted; we could 
not have windows open for fresh air in the house during the spring, summer and fall due constant barking. Our cattle and horses 
were on alert all day long. So was I. Please add some protection for those of us that choose a rural, peaceful life. The traffic impact 
alone for those of us that farm and move equipment on rural roads would be atrocious. Thank you.


